
Vice President 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533 

March 16, 1984 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

ATTN: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

Dear Mr. Varga: 

In a March 8, 1984 telephone conversation with your staff, it was agreed 
that Con Edison would provide a schedule for response to your December 
15, 1983 request for additional information regarding performance testing 
of Relief and Safety Valves (Item II.D.l of NUREG-0737). AccordiLngly, we 
are planning to submit the requested information by June 15, 1984.  

As also agreed during the March 8, 1984 conversation, a meeting with your 
staff to discuss our response, as suggested by your December 15, 1983 
letter, is unnecessary at this time; however, following your review of 
our June 15, 1984 response we would be pleased to meet with your staff, 
if they so require.  

Very truly yours, 

CC: Mr. Thomas Foley, Senior Resident Inspector 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P. 0. Box 38 
Buchanan, New York 10511 
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